
 

 
 
 
 
Delegated Decisions by Cabinet Member for Children, Young 
People & Families - Wednesday, 3 November 2010 
 
Statement of Decision 
 
Present: 
 
Leader of the Council:  Councillor Keith Mitchell (for Councillor Louise Chapman – 

Cabinet Member for Children, Young people & families)  
 
Officers:  G. Warrington and L. Mendonca (Chief Executive’s Office); 

J. Mitchell and R. Ashwell (Children, Young people & Families) 
 

 
 
 
Chill Out Fund 2010/11 - November 2010 
 
Documentation considered: 
Report Chill Out Fund 2010/11 - November 2010 

 
A copy is attached to the signed copy of this decision. 
 
 
The Leader of the Council had before him 5 applications for capital grant support 
from the Chill Out Fund 2010/11.  However in view of the moratorium imposed by the 
County Council on capital bids he confirmed his decision as follows: 
 
to defer consideration of the applications from: 
 
Launton Playing Field Association 
Guiness Care & Support 
Pixel nation trust 
Bloxham Youth Club 
Abingdon & Witney College 
 
until the next delegated decisions meeting of the Cabinet Member for Children, 
Young People & Families scheduled for 7 December 2010 and to notify the 
applicants accordingly. 
 
 
Signed  .............................................................. 
 Leader of the Council  
 
Date ……………………………………. 


